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From: Brenton Kelly 7

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 5:22 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support for the Fee Waiver for Cuyama Community Services District
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors,

As a Cuyama Valley resident and Cuyama Valley Community Association Member | wish to urge your support for waiving
the Fees for County Permits required to reach compliance with Federal mandates.

The Cuyama Community Services District is unable to pass on fee costs to its members and is seeking financial
assistance with all aspects of this project.

Thank you for considering the economic challenges of this community and its Services District, and please exercise your
option to Waive the County Permit Fees.

Thank You,
Brenton

Brenton Kelly
Quail Springs Facilities Manager
www.quailsprinas.org



